
Year 4 Special Project 

In September, Year 4 will be starting a new History topic:  The 

Romans 

During the summer holidays, we would like you to find out about this topic at 

home and complete the tasks. 

You can show what you have learnt by creating a booklet, poster, model, 

display, PowerPoint or video.  

Next term, you will need to bring in your completed project, which will be 

displayed in the school. The best projects will be featured in the school 

newsletter! 

           

 

 

 

  

Your task: 

Research and produce a project that you can present to your class 

based on The Romans. This may include: 

 

● Write about a famous Roman 

● Make a Roman helmet 

● Create a model of a Roman house 

● A fact file detailing the Roman Invasion 

● Artwork 

● A fact file describing clothing, daily life, beliefs, homes 

● Find a Roman recipe, make it and take some pictures 

Your special project is 

due: Monday 9th 

September 2024 

Remember, if you bring 

a project in, you will 

earn extra dojo points! 

 


